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Comments: I oppose the project set to target the northern black hills. Our water, trail systems and wildlife are

more important than mining and should be protected at all costs!  As a Spearfish resident, we utilize Big Hill,

Tinton Trail and most other trail systems in the canyon year round, weather permitting with our three year old. I

hope to be able to continue to do so for decades in the future. 


